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Fanno Creek Service Center
February 10, 2015
	In Attendance

	Committee Members:
	Mark Girard, Scott Bernards, John Henshaw, Gary May, Johnny Deadmond, Keith Watson, Rene’ Brucker, Scott Hinderman, Nick Koch and Anne Bookless

	Staff:  
	Al Stetson & Nancy Agnesse

	Guests:
	

	
	

	I.
	Approval of Minutes-Nick brought the meeting to order at 9:04 am.  Scott Bernards made a motion to approve the January 13, 2015 minutes as written, seconded by Johnny Deadmond and unanimously approved.

	
	

	II.
	New Business (accomplishments are noted with a ‘♦’)

	
	· 
	GOSH (Governors Occupational Safety & Health) Conference will be held at the Oregon Convention center Monday March 9-Thursday March 12, 2015. 
♦ Nick reported that up to 5 committee members could attend spread over the 4 day conference. Johnny Deadmond, Gary May, Scott Bernards and Anne Bookless expressed interest.  Nick will submit these names to Risk Management for approval to attend.

	
	· 
	A Dingo/Vermeer equipment training seminar was held earlier today in the Sequoia Room.
♦ Nick reported that the training was attended by 40+ staff.  Keith thought it went well, helped with cross-training and he suggested using this format for future trainings, perhaps every 6 weeks.


	
	· 
	Review of Field Observation Form Draft
♦ Nick shared the draft of the newly created form which is designed to meet SHARP requirements and help Supervisors in field observation of Best Practices. It is a generic form intended as a snapshot of a task.  Nick would like to see Crew Leads conducting the observations weekly but the committee consensus was that it should be the job of the Coordinators and that it would be more feasible to complete these monthly. The form will be reviewed by the Risk Management Steering Committee later today and Nick will share their ideas with the committee before the next meeting.


	 
	· 
	Other new business.
♦ There was no other new business.


	
	
	

	III.
	Old Business (accomplishments are noted with a ‘♦’)

	
	· 
	Al Stetson demonstrated the flatbed truck ladder prototype for use as a step into the bed of trucks. 
♦ Scott purchased an aluminum extending ladder then Al cut down it to 4 feet and added steel brackets at the top to hook onto the truck bed.  The proposal will be to store the ladder inside the truck, secured by bolts.  The consensus was this was a good solution and after the prototype has been tested and feedback received more ladders may be made from what remains of the original ladder. Scott will report back at the next meeting.

 

	
	· 
	Trash compactor update.

♦ John reported that repairs are complete and the seal is holding.  Scott Hinderman added that he has knowledge of such seals and would be a good resource regarding future repairs.

	
	· 
	High visibility vests update.
♦Nick has submitted another draft memo to Gery.  A universal policy has not yet been decided on. Nick will report back at the next meeting.



	
	· 
	Injury and Accident Reports
♦ John asked if these will be part of the agenda in the future and Nick replied that they would be added.

	
	· 
	OSHA 300 Alpha Log.
♦Nick reported that he has posted this annual log of injuries on the FCSC bulletin board. Scott Bernards will print a copy for HMT.


	
	

	
	· Wellness Committee revival.

♦ Nancy asked the Committee for their views.  Nick asked for ideas to be brought to the next meeting.
	

	
	

	Meeting adjourned at 9:45 am. 

Next Meeting Tuesday March 17, 2015




Submitted by: Anne Bookless, Recording Secretary
Facilities Safety Committee Meeting Minutes
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